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Victoria Model Shipbuilding Society 
General Meeting ï June 14, 2012 

 

 

Call to order:  7:45 pm   
  

1.  Welcome: New member Ken Scotten was introduced. 

Ken took three years off but missed us so has re-

joined! 

 

2. Outreach: Dave Marryatt was reported to be out of 

hospital.  

 

3. Club Finances: Mike Creasy reported that we have a 

net income of $848.00 for the year. $300 was received 

from Government House for the clubôs involvement at 

the recent Maritime Pacific change of command. 

 

4. Recent Events 

- It was reported that the Victoria Day Parade was a 

success although there was limited TV exposure 

for the club 

- The Maritime Pacific change of command event 

went well and it was a well dressed group from 

the club who turned out! 
 

5. Upcoming Events:  

- There will be a fun run at Harrison Pond on 

June 24th. The BBQ will be going and there 

will be a course or two set up. 

- On July 21st Western Speedway will have its 

R/C event on. We are waiting for confirma-

tion that they will fill the pond for us. 

- On August 4th, the Sidney Air Museum will 

have its open house and the club has been 

invited back again. 

 

6. Business from the Floor: 

- The August meeting for the club will be held 

at St. Peters Church on Quadra Street. A map 

will be included in the next Binnacle. It was 

reported that the library will not have a place 

there so members are encouraged to see if 

there is anything they would like to take 

home. The rest will be donated. Glen New-

meyer suggested donating the cabinet to the 

Crofton Art Cooperative 

- Ron Armstrong and Dave Denton provided 

a ship control clinic including ñRules of the 

Roadò for ships. 

- Dave Denton showed the club his stantion 

jig. 

 

2012  Executive Committee  

President: Barry Fox   294-0350 

Vice -Pres: Ron Armstrong   385-9552 

Secretary: Graham Smith   477-8234 

Treasurer: Mike Creasy   888-4860 

Show Coordinator: B.Andrews      479 -2761 

Binnacle Editor: Scott Munford  382-1673 

Quartermaster: Bob Rainsford     383 -2256 

CRD Liaison:  Barry Fox   598-4619 

Parks Liaison: Mike Claxton  479-6367 

Sailing Director: Fred Herfst  652-8445 

Librarian: Dave Denton (Plans)  478-1800 

Publicity: Ron Armstrong   385-9552 

Director@Large: Jim Briante  590-5708 
               All above (250) area code  

PLEASE SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL HOBBY SHOP 

The Victoria Model Shipbuilding Society is a non -
profit club, open to all, established in 1978 under 

the Societies Act of B.C . 
 

Mailing address: 
106-4480 West Saanich Road  

Box 55  
Victoria, BC V8Z 3E9  

Your Executive meets the last Thursday of every month!]  

7. Show and Tell:  

- Dave Denton showed the club a nifty little 

tug kit that is made from laser cut wood and 

will be available to club members for $30.00. 

-       Ron Armstrong gave the club an overview of 

his HMCS Columbia model. 

 

8. Adjourn and Break: The 50/50 was won by Jack 

Lenfesty and the prize was won by Ian Fraser. 

 

9. Entertainment:  

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Graham Smith, Secretary 
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Meeting Moments 

 
(above & left) Ron Armstrong & Dave 
Denton  giving tips on steering your boats 

Dave Denton showing the Thomas Tug kits 
he is selling for $30. 


